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Spring term (1st Half) 2020 

 Beechwood News 
Dates for your diary 

• Monday 6th January 2020-Term starts  

• Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February 

2020- Half term  

• 5th March-World book day  

• 9th -13th March-Chatter matters week 

• 23-27 March-Key worker meetings 

• Friday 3 April 2020-Term ends   

• Monday 6 April to Friday 17 April 2020- 

Spring (Easter) holiday  

 

Things your child needs every day 

• Slippers/indoor pumps 

• Waterproof clothing, coat and trousers 

• Wellies 

• Spare clothes 

• Gloves and hat 

 

Christmas Hamper 

Thank you to all who donated raffle prizes and 

sold raffle tickets. We raised £150 to be 

spent on sensory and music resources.  

 

Tapestry 

If you are not active on Tapestry please let me 

know, it’s so important to have this learning 

partnership. 

We would love to see your Christmas 

celebrations, to discuss and share.   

We have been a little quiet over the last month 

with new staff and sickness. Hope to get 

Christmas activities up next week!! 

 

Staff of the month 

Well done to Linda for achieving Staff of the 

Year for Beechwood Southam Nursery !!!! 

 

Facebook page 

Please like and share!! 

https://www.facebook.com/beechwoodchildcar

esoutham 

 

Preschool news (Butterflies) 

Multi Sports this Term is £12, cash in a named 

envelope please asap as little laces expect to 

be paid in advance. 

If you are entitled to 30hr funding for Spring 

term I need your codes asap.  

This half term we will be concentrating more 

on maths activities starting by exploring water, 

in, on and under. 

Nurture preschool (Caterpillars) 

Caterpillars are really interested in stories, so 

we will be planning activities around favourite 

books. 

Baby Barn News 

Our younger children are also loving books so 

are exploring stories around animals and the 

sounds they make. 

 

Time to Talk 

At the last ‘Time to Talk’ meeting we were 

signposted to this website that has great 

ideas. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

 New year reminders  

• Please let me know of any changes to 

emergency contacts. 

• Please do not park in the school parking 

places at the right side of the car park. 

• We have a ‘no mobile phone’ policy for the 

safety of your children. 

 

Many thanks, Judy 
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